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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2008 11:46 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Raymond, Margaret; Naylor, Mark

Subject: FW: Pennichuck (Pittsfield Aquaduct price increases)

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account for Docket No. DW 08-052, Pittsfield Aqueduct
Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: Chuck Daviea u [mailto : cdavieau@odysseypress.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2008 10:32 AM
To: PUC
Cc: admin@lockelakecolony.com
Subject: Pennichuck (Pittsfield Aquaduct price increases)

Jo Whom It May (Mncern.

As a Pennichuck customer in the locke lake Community, 1 would like to express my concerns over
ridiculous
price increase put fhrth by the aibrenientioned waler Company. To ask approx. 1700 customers to pay ibm sewices
equaling S900, 000.oo to $1 million dollars f to help increase revenues is absurd! We in the Locke Lake
community
culTently payiug S30 per month will see an increase of $93 increasing our costs to S 123 monthly. ( on a flare note
we @ Locke Lakc still often have silt or other black particles in our water. ) I have investigated the water hills in
scvcral other community’s around NH and ibund that the vast majority are cuwcntly paying $125. to $150. per
quarter,
Should the P1K commisiou allow this increase to so few people would he detrimental to ours as well as the other
community’s involved. This rate hike is nothing more than stealing from the consumer. Please disallow this
current
proposal from Pennichuck as a farce. 1 he proper way to increase revenues would he an aemss the hoard increase
toall
Pennichuck customers throughout the St~~tte of Nil. . A 3% to 6% overall increase would more than adequetly
increase
revenues to sufficient levels.

Chuck Davicati
293 Vamney Road
Center Barnstaad NH 03225

7/16/2008


